
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 16, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH IS JUST TWO WEEKS AWAY. YES, YOU HEARD ME RIGHT. 

TWO WEEKS! I STILL HAVE A FEW LETTERS FROM LAST SEPTEMBER’S LETTER MONTH I 

WANTED TO SHARE WITH YOU. THIS ONE IS FROM COLBY, WI. 

DEAR WRVM. I’M GOING INTO MY 8TH YEAR OF LISTENING TO YOUR STATION. FIRST OF ALL, I 

WANT TO THANK YOU FOR YOUR FAITHFULNESS TO GOD’S CALL TO PROVIDE CHRIST-

CENTERED MUSIC AND BIBLE TEACHING. SECOND, THANK YOU FOR YOUR MOBILE APP. I 

HAVE JUST STARTING USING IT THESE PAST FEW MONTHS. WHEN I TRANSITIONED FROM 

BEING A LOCAL MILK HAULER TO BEING A STATEWIDE FREIGHT DELIVERY I COULD ONLY 

HEAR YOU WHEN IN THE BROADCAST AREA. NOW WITH THE APP, YOU COME WITH ME 

WHEREVER THE ROAD TAKES ME. MY WIFE AND I CELEBRATED 16 YEARS OF MARRIAGE THIS 

PAST JUNE. THOUGH WE ARE NOT PERFECT, I CN TELL YOU THAT BECAUSE OF FOCUS ON 

THE FAMILY AND FAMILY LIFE TODAY OUR MARRIAGE IS SOLID AND WE ENJOY AN 

ABUNDANCE OF HAPPINESS. THANK YOU AND MAY GOD SUSTAIN AND KEEP YOU IN HIS 

SERVICE. 

HOW HAS LISTENING TO WRVM RADIO BEEN A BLESSING IN YOUR LIFE. WE’D LOVE TO 

HEAR FROM YOU DURING SPRING LETTER MONTH. IT’S ONLY TWO WEEKS AWAY. THAT 

HAS A NICE RING TO IT, DOESN’T IT? SPRING, TWO WEEKS AWAY. 

THIS FRIDAY IS A DEADLINE FOR SAVING $3 PER TICKET FOR THE MARCH 27TH CONCERT 

WITH LEGACY FIVE BEING HELD AT CALVARY BIBLE CHURCH IN NEENAH. PURCHASE 

YOUR TICKETS AT WRVM.ORG. 

THANKS FOR LISTENING. THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT THAT HELPS TO KEEP US ON 

THE AIR. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


